
Dear Ms. Graybill and Mr. Block, 
  
I am writing in response to the (attached) fax, which was addressed to Superintendent Rue 
and received by Northwest ISD on May 10.  
  
As of May 3, 2011, Northwest ISD does not filter sites related to homosexuality, gay and lesbian 
rights, etc. The filtering system used by Northwest ISD continues to filter and block sites with 
inappropriate sexual content, pornography, profanity, and content not suitable for the 
educational setting.  
  
If you have additional questions, please feel free to contact me at 817-215-0056 or 
lweaver02@nisdtx.org.  
  
Also, we are working on the (attached) Public Information Request, which was addressed to 
America Gathings and received on March 9. Does the above information satisfy your questions, 
particularly questions 1-5? Please clarify the questions for which you still require a response.  
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
  
Lesley Weaver 
Director of Communications 
Northwest Independent School District 
PO Box 77070 
Fort Worth, TX 76177 
direct: 817-215-0056 
secretary: 817-215-0175 
fax: 817-215-0170 
www.nisdtx.org 

 


